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Thank you 

Thank you ‘Waheguru Ji’ for allowing us to be part 
of the Khalsa Primary School community. We are 
all so blessed to be able to work together and 
follow the teachings of our Gurus.  
 

 

Thank you 
Thank you to all the children of Khalsa Primary 
School for their enthusiasm for learning and for 
always doing their very best. 

 

Thank you 
Thank you to all the sewadars who have been so 
generous with their time and provided endless 
support to Khalsa Primary and wish to remain 
anonymous.  
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Thank you 
Thank you to all the parents and carers for all 
their full support and commitment to the children 
of Khalsa Primary and for going the extra mile to 
ensure that children enjoy special celebrations. 
 
 

Thank you 
Thank you to the committee of Sri Guru Singh 
Sabha Gurdwara for their support and interest in 
the development of Khalsa Primary. 
 

Thank you 
Thank you to all the staff for their commitment to 
the children of Khalsa Primary and their hard 
work to ensure that the children always do their 
best and make us all feel proud. 
 

 

Thank you 
Thank you to the Governors of Khalsa Primary 
for their dedication and loyalty to the school. 

 
 

 

Thought of the week 
“See more, hear more but speak less.”- Guru Nanak Dev Ji 

Dhan Guru Nanak Dev Ji 
Wishing you & your family a very Happy Gurpurab! 

There is only one God, His name is Truth, He is the Creator, He fears none, He is without 
hate, He never dies, He is beyond the cycle of births and death, He is self-illuminated, He is 
realised by the kindness of the True Guru. He was True in the beginning, He was True when 
the ages commenced and has ever been True, He is True now. Meditate on His Name. 
 

Thank you so much to everyone for joining us in our Gurpurab celebrations on Friday. Our 
aim was to make sure that children were kept at the centre of all the celebrations as it was 
their special day. The whole event was a great success as a result of team work between 
parents, carers, staff and sewadars. The very special cakes from parents to mark the 
occasion were a great idea and loved by all the children.  The feedback we have received 
has been very positive. Once again thank you to everyone for their full support. 
 


